
THE VINE IS READY TO BRANCH OUT!
C-TRAN is planning a bus rapid transit 
system on the Mill Plain corridor following 
the success of Vancouver’s first BRT line, 
The Vine, on Fourth Plain.

Join us at an open house and learn more 
about the Mill Plain BRT Project and help 
shape the future of transportation in 
Clark County!

OPEN HOUSE
Wednesday, August 8, 5–7 pm
Firstenburg Community Center
700 N.E. 136th Ave., Vancouver

www.CatchTheVine.com

«  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y,  O U R  P R O M I S E  »


